
     Book Week Report 

                               Class III-IX 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more 

places you’ll go.” 

The main aim of our library is to cultivate reading habit in children and our motto is 'catch them 

young' as we strongly believe, ‘Readers are Leaders’. 

Reading, the key to success, should be fun and not a chore. Keeping this in mind, the DPS Gurgaon 

Library celebrates  Book Week twice a year, and it is the best time to showcase the talent of the young 

readers through various activities. To celebrate the joy of reading books, Book Week was celebrated 

at Delhi Public School, Gurgaon on a virtual platform. 

Book Week in the Senior Wing was conducted from 2nd to 7th November 2020. Students of class IX 

made meaningful posters on ‘Fit India – Safe India’ and conveyed the message of how to remain 

positive and healthy during the pandemic, through their beautifully designed posters.  

DEAR programme was conducted for classes IX to XII (Drop Everything And Read). During this 

week, children read books with their family members, they clicked pictures and shared them with 

their class 

teachers. 

Book Week was held for the Middle School students from 14th to 18th  December, the theme being 

'endangered animals'. As craft can be a great hands-on way to talk about the animals which are on the 

verge of extinction or are already extinct, class VI students made beautifully designed masks of 

various endangered species, using used card board , chart paper , cards and material that was easily 

available at home. 

 

Students of Class VII made pen holders and decorated them. They also displayed information on  any 

one endangered species (land/water), mentioning what they could do to help protect them. 

Class VIII students designed a diorama which is a miniature model that shows a situation such as a 

historical event or animals in their natural environment - land or water, in a way that looks real. As 

one of the reasons for animals becoming endangered is destruction of their habitat, students built a 

diorama of an animal in its natural habitat. 

DEAR Programme was conducted on 15th December for teachers and students of the Middle School, 

wherein the readers dropped everything and read for 10 minutes in their third slot. 



  
  

Junior School celebrated the Book Week from 24th to 26th November 2020, to inculcate the love for 

reading among students. 

A virtual story-telling session was organized for class III, conducted by Ms. Renu Chamarty, on 21st 

November 2020. The session was interesting, and students enjoyed the story narrated by her as she 

discussed the importance of books and reading. 

    

Students of class III dressed up as their favourite characters from different stories, and also made 

props using material that was available at home. 

Class IV students made beautiful book marks and wrote a quote on 'reading'. 

Class V students presented their journey of reading books through ‘Reading Journey Activity’, in 

which they mentioned the books they had read  during the lockdown. 

 

The 

enthusias

m and 

fervour 

among 

students 

could be 

witnessed 

through their active participation throughout the week of Book Week celebration. 

 

 

 


